
Partners In Recovery 
INNER EAST

WHAT IS PARTNERS IN RECOVERY?

WHO CAN WE HELP?

GETTING IN TOUCH WITH US

Partners in Recovery (PIR) is a new, federally funded, mental health iniƟaƟve that aims 
to provide coordinated support for any person with severe and persistent mental 
illness and complex needs. We work with you, your family or carer and any services 
you might already be accessing to make sure you are geƫng the support you need. 

Our goal is not to replace other services that might be providing valuable support. 
We want to ensure the services you receive work together effecƟvely and where 
appropriate will work to connect you to addiƟonal services and opƟons.

The Inner East Partners in Recovery program covers the local government areas of 
Boroondara, Manningham, Monash and Whitehorse. 

We want to hear from anyone who:
•  has severe and persistent mental illness; and
•  requires services from mulƟple agencies; and
•  isn’t currently receiving support to coordinate the services they receive 

or requires addiƟonal support; and
•  is willing to parƟcipate in the PIR program. Consent can be provided by a guardian.

If you, or someone you care for, needs assistance in geƫng the right support, 
please contact a team member from the Inner East Partners in Recovery program on 
1800 731 222. If for any reason this service isn’t right for you, we’ll do our best to 
connect you to a service that can help.

Inner East Partners in Recovery services are provided by Neami Na onal and Mental 
Illness Fellowship Victoria. The program is proudly supported by Inner East Melbourne 
Medicare Local.

Call us on 1800 731 222


